
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Fwd: Ball Ranch AC 15-04; API#05-123-34890; Facility ID 427185;
NWNWSec. 15, T7N, R63W

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Wed, Jan 23, 2013 at 8:33 AM
To: Jacob Evans <jevans@nobleenergyinc.com>
Cc: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Jacob,

COGCC has assigned spill number 2231448 and related this spill to Facility ID 427188, which is the Ball Ranch
Tank Battery.  Based on the information provided in the spill report, No Further Action is required at this time and
Spill 2231448 has been resolved.  However, if future conditions at the site indicate the presences of
contamination in excess of Table 910-1 Standards for soil or ground water as result of this spill, then additional
investigation or remediation may be required.

Please contact me with any questions regarding this release.

Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.
Oil and Gas Location Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
303-894-2100 x5102
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